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Please do not repeal mail-in voting. Oregon's voter turnout far surpasses many other 

states because of its mail-in voting. I know so many people that vote because we use 

this system. Most of us can not take time off to stand in line to vote. We have jobs, 

we have children, we have transportation restrictions, we have health concerns. 

Voter turnout is abysmal in this country compared to other nations. We must making 

voting more easily accesible and more understood to get people's voices heard. 

Please keep our voting accessible to all of our registered voters. Keep mail-in voting.  


